
PRESS RELEASE

Milan, 6 April 2009 – With reference to reports in today’s newspapers, IMMSI Spa said that it
had no intention of proceeding with operations on its share capital. The Shareholders'
Meeting will be asked to grant a mandate authorising the Board of Directors, over the next
five years, to effect possible share capital increases or convertible bond issues up to a
maximum amount of € 500 million.
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